September 14, 1944.

Capt. Robert B. Harris, Physical Training Officer, Stout Field, Indianapolis 6, Indiana,

Dear Captain Harris:

I have your inquiry regarding my text, "Better Basketball".

I happen to have a few copies on hand, and if you should desire an autographed copy I will be glad to send it to you. The price of the book is \$4.00. The postage amounts to 10¢, and upon receipt of your check or money order for \$4.10 I will be happy to mail the book to you. The c.o.d. charge would amount to more than this.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH